
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.
E-mail: ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in

Telephone: 0471 – 2332120, 2338487, 2525300

NOTIFICATION
 

KERALA ENGINEERING, PHARMACY ENTRANCE
EXAMINATION - 2025

CANDIDATES' RESPONSE PUBLISHED
 

The examination response of the candidates in the KEAM 2025 Engineering,

Pharmacy Computer Based (CBT) Entrance Examination is now available in

the Candidate Portal. Candidates can log in to their home page on the

website www.cee.kerala.gov.in through the link 'KEAM-2025 Candidate

Portal' and then click the menu 'Candidate Response' to view their

examination response.      
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